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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

On Friday 8 November 2024, a fragment of material suspected to contain asbestos was found 
on the ground in the playground near the canteen and Building 18 at Epping Boys High School. 

As a precaution the area was temporarily fenced off and isolated from students and staff.  

An independent hygienist was engaged who attended the site to collect the fragment for 
testing, inspect the area and provide advice.  

Results revealed the material in the fragment tested negative to asbestos. Clearance was 
then provided to reopen the area for use. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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